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Moving?
Tell us before you move—the Post Office will NOT
forward the OSC Newsletter because of its 3rd
class postage classification. Notify Dave Lawler of
changes,

P.0. BOX 3104
OMAHA, NE 68103-0104

| NEW CLUB EMAIL SYSTEM

Ben Novograd has been working hard at upgrading
our email communication system and recently set up a
group email system with our email service provider that
enables each board member to send announcements
to all our members at once without each board member
having to keep their own email addresses directory.
This system is set up with all email addresses being
stored at our email server and by sending out our
announcements to a special email address on our
server; it automatically sends the messages out to all
of you.

A few announcements have been sent out in the last
few weeks. If you did not receive any of them, please
contact Ben at webadmin@omahaskiclub.org with your
correct email address and he will be sure it is updated
in our email database.

Our goal with this new system is to provide you with
information on upcoming events and last minute
changes as quickly as possible. One of the benefits of
this new system is only your address is listed in the
sender list, keeping your information private from
others and unavailable to any spam- seeking devices.
Also, if you respond to an email, it only goes to the
sender (the board member who sent it), not everyone
on the send list.

As always, we would appreciate your comments and
suggestions regarding this new system.

Ben Novograd, Secretary OSC
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Current Events

Oct 3 (Mon) Board Meeting at Wild
Oat's, 76th and Dodge (upstairs
meeting room). Time 7:00 pm All
members welcome.

Oct 15 (Sat) Season Kick-Off Party
at Dave and Buster's. Time 6-10 pm
See articles in newsletter for details.

oty Bk e 2 50 Saturday, Oct. 15, 6-10 PM
to Irvington/Blair exit, that is Hwy

#133. Go north on Hwy #133 nine 2502 S . 1 33|‘d

miles and Santa's Woods is on the
right (east) side of the road. The

price is $10 per person which will In The Ial”ge pal"fy room

include the ride, hot dogs, smores
and hot cider. Our ride will be at 5:00
pm which will last about 45 minutes.
We will then have a bonfire, eat and

socialize. Please be on time as our Come find out what fun activities the Omaha
ride is shortened if we start late.

RSVP to Sally Hammond (493-6056) Ski Club has planned for the coming year:

or e-mail
vp-activities@omahaskiclub.org by

8";5)9 so | will know how much food Club Activities & Group Ski Destinations Announced
Visit Ski Gear & Equipment Booths (6-8 p.m.)
Coming Events Club Information Booth & Picture Album Tables
Nov 7 (Mon) Board Meeting, Place Over 100 door prizes, worth over $1000.00!

TBf\- ;gﬂe 7:00 pm. All members Club Alumni Reunion (special awards and prizes)
welcome.

Nov 15 (T Social Gatheri t H
?z‘é Bt esaal Gathering a See Page 2 for more details
:00 pm.

Sally Dier, VP Activities

| visit us at www.omahaskiclub.org
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“Celebrating 65 years of trips and fun social events”

All new this year, we are having a Season Kick-off Party at the new Dave and Busters,
2502 S. 133rd Street (old Gordman’s location) on Saturday, October 15, 6:00-10:00
pm. Come join us for a fun evening and discover the destinations and varied activities
the club has planned.

The agenda for our kick-off party includes ski vendor booths from 6:00-8:00 pm with trip
destination announcements, details and sign-ups at 7:00pm. Everyone who attends is
eligible for door prizes. Dave and Buster's has a great restaurant, so consider coming
early for dinner, then visit us back in the big party room for our event.

This will be an exciting event, promoted across the city via several media, so if you
want to insure your spot on one of our trips, arrive early as we expect waiting lists for
our most popular trips.

The following are our trips for this winter season (listed lodging dates):

Loveland Ski Area Dec. 29 — Jan. 1 (departs for home on Jan. 2)
Copper Mountain (FSA)  Feb. 1 — Feb. 4 (departs home on Feb. 5)
Winter Park Mar. 8 — 11 (departs for home on Mar. 12)
Aspen* Mar. 25 — 31 (departs for home on Apr. 1)

*This is with the Chicago Metropolitan Ski Council and their special 25th anniversary
trip.

Be sure to arrive early and stay the evening as we have amassed over 100 door prizes
totaling over $1,000 from numerous sporting goods merchants, including gifts and gift
certificates from local and national companies. Door prizes are for anyone who
attends. There will be two special door prizes of discount OSC trip vouchers (must
sign up for a trip to be eligible for these).

In addition, Steve Grunberg, our membership committee chair, is also putting together
a reunion event of past members for this event. Come visit old friends and maybe
make some new ones.

Help publicize this event!!! Enclosed is a flyer about the kick-off party. Please post
this at work or other places so we can spread the word. The more members we have,
the more varied we can make our trips and activities.

OSC Board & Committees
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Ten hardy souls braved the Niobrara River on August 13 on a day Mother Nature decided to play a trick on us. All week the
temperatures were in the 90s, but on the day of our float trip a freak cold front came through and the high was barely in the
60’s.

Did this make for a bad weekend trip? No way! Many said it was one of the best Niobrara trips in recent memory.

Twenty-one trip members participated on the trip, beginning with a handful tubing Long Pine Creek Friday evening. Talk
about numbness, the creek is spring fed and the 70 minute run down the creek turned lips blue and extremities black and
blue. I congratulate Mary Ava, Ben, Nick. Alex and Ellen for their bravery. Friday evening was spent around a campfire
enjoying wine tasting, cheese, crackers, fruit and of course, Smores.

Saturday morning we awoke to rain and cold weather. We caravanned down wet muddy roads to meet our bus, but as the
roads got worse I contacted the outfitter and we decided to put off the start time to see if the weather would clear. With
nothing better to do we all went to Valentine and had a wonderful lunch at the Peppermill Steakhouse. I think the highlight
of that meal was seeing Dennis’ and Andrea’s faces when their carrot cake arrived. Iswear that slice of cake was six inches
high by five inches wide. Think there was enough for all of us to enjoy a taste.

After lunch the group split off with half taking a walking tour of Valentine while the rest of us braved the muddy roads back
to the river. We opted for a shorter river run, just a little over an hour, ending at Smith Falls State Park. The weather
cooperated, with no rain and mild temperatures. My boys threatened to squirt us with the water guns that we brought along,
but a stern warning of being grounded for the rest of their lives saved the adults from the chilling spray of their guns.

Saturday evening we went into the city of Long Pine and had dinner. Not only is Long Pine a one horse town, it’s just
about a one restaurant town and I think we kind of overwhelmed them, all showing up at once. Let’s just say they do things
differently in Long Pine than we do in Omaha. On the way home, most of the group met up in O’Neill for a great Sunday
morning breakfast.

Thanks all who joined us on this trip. It was great fun being your trip captain and I thoroughly enjoyed the weekend with
you. Can’t wait to do it again!

Ron Bechdolt
OMAHA SKI CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
JUNE 2005 - MAY 2006
MEMBERSHIP STATUS: NEW _ __ RENEWAL ___ FAMILY$25 ___  SINGLE $22
LIST MEMBER INFORMATION - - - PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY
FIRST NAME M.L. LAST NAME DATE OF BIRTH SEX
1.
2. - —_—
3. _ —
4, _
5. - -
ADDRESS
CITY STATE ZIP CODE
HOME PH. WORK PH.
EMAIL {(check this box (] if ok to publish e-mail address in club directory)
COMMENTS

REFERRED BY

NOTE: BY SIGNING THIS APPLICATION | RELIEVE THE OMAHA SKi CLUB, INC. (OSC) OF ANY RESPONSIBILITY FOR
ACCIDENT OR INJURY | INCUR WHILE PARTICIPATING IN ANY OSC ACTIVITIES. | ALSO CERTIFY THAT | AM OF LEGAL
DRINKING AGE IN THE STATE OF NEBRASKA.

ATTENTION MEMBERS: OSC is looking at making an electronic version of the newsletter available, how to do that has not been
determined yet, and will be discussed for quite a while yet, but we would like member input on this, so please select one of the
following preferences: | would prefer to receive my newsletter 1) by printed copy ) electronically ) both

DATE
[OSC USE ONLY] MEMBERSHIP NO. BD. TR. NL.



